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Friday 30th June 2023

Absence from School
Please could  parents remember  to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. Email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com or telephone 01584 872766. If we do not hear 
from you children will be marked as unauthorised. 

We understand that Christians believe that everyone is 

important and loved by God and that we should treat 

others as we would like to be treated ourselves. Year 1 

have been thinking about how we can show caring in our 

community. We thought about how sometimes it can get 

lonely when you get older. We thought about what Jesus 

would do and we decided to walk up to the local nursing 

home to read our books to the residents there. We had a 

lovely time and everybody at the nursing home really 

enjoyed listening to our stories; they were very grateful 

and it made us feel very proud. 

London

Year 6 have enjoyed a lovely few days in 

London. They have packed in lots of sight 
seeing and activities. Photos can be found 
on the Year 6 web Page.

Parking in Jockeyfield
Please could we respectfully ask that parents DO NOT PARK in Jockeyfield or Teme Avenue when 
dropping off or collecting children - it is essentially parking for residents only. We have had several 
complaints recently of parents parking across residents driveways, blocking access and parking in 
disabled bays. Residents are within their rights to contact the local police. You are able to park on Old 
Street for a limited time and the Youth centre car park, however you can also use the Smithfield car 
park.

School Lunches School Lunches

A number of parents are still not logging in to the School Money system and not choosing a 

meal for their child. It is your responsibility to choose a meal for your child; children who are 
not booked in for a school meal will be given a baked potato. Reminder: 
•Meals must be chosen at least 24 hours in advance.
•Meals must be paid for at the time of booking

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/
mailto:admin@st-laurenceprimary.com


July 

4th Year 6 Induction Day at Ludlow School

5th Year 5 Taster Day at Ludlow School 

6th Year 3 Swimming

7th School Summer Fete 5.00 pm

11th Nursery Seaside Day

13th Year 3 Swimming

14th Nursery Seaside Day

19th Year 6 Leavers service St Laurence’s Church 10.30am

21st School Closes at 3.15pm for the summer

September

4th PD DAY

5th PD DAY

6TH School re-opens 

Clubs will start Monday 24th April up to and including Friday 14th July 

DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT                       Weekly cost LEADER NUMBER 

OF WEEKS 

Monday 

3.15 – 4.30pn
Top Play

KS1

( Y1 & Y2)
20 £3.50 Mr O’Reilly 9 weeks

Gardening

Club
Year 3 & Year 4 10 £3.50

Mrs Nash

Mr Hodgson
9 weeks

Rounders
Year 4/ Year 5 & 

Year 6
20 £3.50

Mrs Reid

Mrs Holtom
9 weeks

Tuesday

3.15 - 4.30pm

4 – 5pm

Craft Club Year 1 8 £3.50
Mrs Pitt

Mrs Powell
11 weeks

Orchestra

‘Stompers’

KS2

You must be able to 

play an instrument

FREE Mr Bennett

Wednesday
Knitting Year 5 & Year 6 8 £3.50 Mrs Cooke 11 weeks

Friday

3.15 - 4.30pm Cricket
Year 4/ Year 5 & 

Year 6
16

£3.50 Mr O’Reilly 10 weeks








